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As per our policy statement, WWM Inc. has a program through cooperation with 

Noreen Bormet, Director of the Peotone Public Library District and Peotone Public 

Library District Board and Karen LeClaire, who is a volunteer reader for the 

programming. The library provided the person and equipment and recording took 

place there as previously noted in past reports. The Peotone program continues.  

We are continuing to work to review our official EEO policy for addition to the 

Public File upon completion and approval by the Board. It will then replace the 

current statement on our new website that was completed in Dec. 2017 and is 

online. Until that date, the Board had approved the continued use of that 

document. Our lead on this project was transferred to Japan during the pandemic 

and work on the updated policy had to cease temporarily. Covid 19 and the 

subsequent variants and surges of illness have caused the Board to postpone the 

project along with several others.  

We continue to review and develop our volunteer training materials to inform our 

volunteers of FCC requirements and technical aspects as needed and are 

constantly looking to bring in new shows, add more volunteers, and improve our 

programming.  

We have had some inquiry regarding possible new volunteers and have directed 

potential volunteers to our volunteer application available online and have 

offered to send it via USPS as well. Inquiries are substantially lessened due to the 

various waves of variant surges of Covid-19. 

All staff are volunteers. No one receives remuneration.  

We have begun working with an outside firm to further develop a new website. 

It is an independent firm, Elite Design Agency, Pembroke Pines, FL.  They have 

been paid for the work to redesign and update the website as yet, but the new 

website is not yet live on the new server pending Board approval. Payment will be 

issued to the company upon completion (per Board approval). 
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